
Dear Brothers and sisters,

Sadar Namaskar,

I hope all of you are quite well and must be under precautions to stay yourself 

and your family safe from the prevailed Pandemic COVID-19.

Due to ongoing circumstances caused by spreading of COVID-19, it is not 
th th thpossible to hold the CEC meeting scheduled to be held on 27 , 28  and 29  May 2020 

at OFIL, Ambernath.

Therefore, the CEC meeting is cancelled with consultation of concerned 
persons.

The schedule of next CEC meeting will be communicated as and when decided.

With regards,

Copy to:
             1. The General Secretary
                  BMS, New Delhi
             2. The In-Charge, BPMS, Pune
             3. The Secretary General, GENC, Kanpur

Brotherly yours

(Mukesh Singh)

General Secretary

Ref:- BPMS/Cir/18th TC/22 Dt:- 15/04/2020

The Office bearers, Departmental Heads
Special Cells Members, CEC Members

st nd rdJCM( 1 ,II , III ) Members 
Bharatiya Pratiraksha Mazdoor Sangh

th th th
CEC meeting on 27 , 28  and 29  May 2020 at OFIL Ambernath: Cancellation of

This federation letter of even no dated 30.01.2020.

To

Subject:-

Refernce:-

(For kind information)
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